## United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-7012

April 21, 2010

Dean John Valery White William S. Boyd School of Law University of Nevada, Las Vegas 4505 Maryland Parkway South Las Vegas, NV 89154-9901

## Dear Dean White:

It is with pleasure that I congratulate you on the inaugural issue of the UNLV Gaming Law Journal. It is hard to believe that it has been over ten years since the opening of the Boyd Law School. Perhaps even more astounding is that in that time, you and your students have produced some of the best young lawyers and legal minds in the country.

Nevada is the undisputed world capital of the gaming industry, and our local companies export more gaming knowhow and experience than any other institutions in the world. In this environment, it is no surprise that the Boyd School of Law has grown into the nation's preeminent Gaming Law School. Nevada is at the center of this growing and changing field of law, and our state's lawyers are well positioned to inform the debate, and therefore it only makes sense that UNLV highlight this advantage by producing the UNLV Gaming Law Journal.

Every lawyer in Nevada would be well served to read the UNLV Gaming Law Journal, and I appreciate all that you have done to support the students and scholars who have contributed to this inaugural edition.

My best wishes to you.

Sincerely.

HARRY REID
United States Senator